Petanque Report – Dec 2024
Good evening, everybody - numbers are still good, despite the cold weather, we are still getting minimum of 16 attending each Wednesday and Friday mornings. On the 5th December we had our Christmas Dinner where we had 34 sitting down to a 2/3 course meal which everyone enjoyed.  It was also the time that we give out our trophies to the winners and runners up of the competition that we run throughout the summer. This year we had special trophies for the winners which were engraved 'The Gary Dawkes Trophy'  after one of our long standing players who sadly passed away at the end of last year.  These will be handed back each year to be passed on to the following year's winners.
May I take this opportunity to wish the Parish Council a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and to thank them for all their support. This ends my report.

